
 

Message from Miss Bendall 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

This term is definitely going by at a fast rate.  

It was great to see everyone dressed in their denim on Thursday and 

thank you so much for all your donations. Year 5 and 6 have done a 

fantastic job of organising this. 

As a whole school, our attendance is just over 96% at the moment. This is 

much improved from last year and really does have a positive impact on 

children's learning. 

I've been talking to lots of the children about their learning this week and 

I want to share with you their responses.  

One child commented: I like Maths because if I complete my work Mrs 

Williams will give me extra work that is even more challenging. 

Also another child said they really like break time because they get to 

use equipment.  

Break and lunch times are much improved now we have all sorts of 

equipment for the children to use, from diablos to tennis and cricket sets. 

Although I do often have to go and collect a random selection of tennis 

balls from the road! 

Remember school is closing at 3.15pm on Tuesday 4th October for our 

Cross Country event. We would very much welcome any cakes on this 

day too. No clubs will run on Tuesday 4th October.  

Have a lovely weekend. 

Miss Bendall  

Interim Head of School  

Stockland C of E Primary Academy  

Interim Head of School: Beccy Bendall 

 4th October   Cross Country 

 18th & 19th October Parent consultation evening 

 24th to 28th October  Half Term 

 25th November  Inset Day 

 16th December Break up for Christmas 

 3rd January   Inset Day 

 4th January   Pupils back    
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Stars of the week    Values of the week 

Class 1 Featherlake  

 William   Mary 

Class 2 Horner  

           Seb, William  Poppy  

Class 3 Quantock            

 Alfie, Joe   Roane  

Class 4 Bucehayes    

 Nelly, Harriet  Rie 



Message from The Redstart Learning Partnership 

A very warm welcome back to the new term. We have been delighted to see so many new fac-

es across all our schools and to watch the children settling in so well.  It has also been lovely to 

open our doors to our returning youngsters and to observe them enjoying being back at school.   

We would also like to extend this warm welcome to new staff and parents across the Trust; we 

sincerely hope you are enjoying being part of our schools network.  

We are already four weeks into this half term and we have so far enjoyed a number of events 

and activities including cross country events, a science ambassadors day and much more. Plans 

are already in place for Christmas events and performances, parents evening and regular events 

that are part of primary education. Further details will be shared in coming weeks.  

We look forward to enjoying these next few weeks in the run up to half term.  

Regards,  

The Redstart Learning Partnership 

 

 



Safeguarding 

Our Designated Safeguarding Lead is Miss Beccy Bendall and our Deputy Designated 

Safeguarding Leads are Miss Natalie Martin.   

Our school’s Child Protection and Safeguarding Policy can be found online at: 

 https://stocklandprimary.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2021/11/4.1-Safeguarding-Policy-STK.pdf 

If you have any concerns about the safety of a child you can either talk to our DSL or DDSLs or 

you may phone Devon MASH on 01392 384964 or email our safeguarding inbox 

stocklanddsl@redstartpartnership.co.uk 

 

PE Update from Mr Murnane 

A reminder the following classes need to bring shin pads into school for their PE/sport lesson; 

Class 2 & 3  - every Tuesday           Class 4  - every Friday 

 

Jeans for Genes Charity Day Thursday 29th September 2022 

We are thrilled to say that the school has raised £95.56 for the charity.  The children looked 

amazing in all their colourful clothes and there was definitely a buzz of excitement in the air.  A 

group of year 5 and 6 children planned and led an assembly on Thursday to explain genes and 

show some example videos from their website where children, their siblings and parents talk 

about the genetic condition and how it affects their lives.  The money raised will go towards 

supporting the children and their families from providing for their needs to giving them special 

opportunities that would otherwise be difficult for them to access.  The Year 5 and 6 will be 

happy to continue taking orders for bracelets or keychains next week and will be busy making 

them for all existing orders.  Many Thanks for your generous support.  

 

Latest from the PTFA 

The PTA would be grateful for any donations of cakes or cookies to sell at the Cross Country 

event on Tuesday 4th October.  

Please drop cake donations on the morning at the school office.  

 

Flu Vaccination reminder 

We have the flu vaccinations team visiting on the 7th October.  If you haven't consented yet for 

your child to have the vaccination please contact the vaccination team; 

email: vcl.immunisations@nhs.net or phone: 0300 247 0082 (lines are open 9.00 to 16.30) who will 

be happy to assist.    

 



Class 1 Featherlake News 

 

Featherlake have had a great week learning all 

about superheroes. We have shared some lovely ac-

tivities together, even making our own little superhe-

roes. In Maths we have been looking at numbers to 5, 

ordering them and also practising our writing of the 

numbers. In Drawing Club our story was 'The Three Bil-

ly Goats Gruff'. The children had some very imagina-

tive ideas about how to save the troll from the river.  

 

Next week is all about Space!  

 

 

 

 



Class 2 Horner News 

We had a very exciting start to the week 

with Fizz Pop Science Club.  Air zookas, 

smoke machines, ping pong balls are 

just a few of the interesting resources the 

children got to experience.  The children 

had the chance to use air zookas to 

blow down towers of cups, they made 

paper helicopters and suspended ping 

pong balls in air using just a straw.  

Everyone enjoyed the session, and we 

are very much looking forward to next week. 

In art, we have been looking at artists as explorers 

and collectors.  We have studied some artist’s work and then went on our own 

scavenger hunt looking for natural items to create our own compositions.   

Have a look at a couple of our pieces below: 

 

 

 



Class 3 Quantock News 

Quantock Class have been working so hard this week.  

We have produced some fantastic stories based in the 

Stone Age and created beautiful drawings based on cave 

paintings. We have been looking at ostinatos in Music and 

have had so much fun creating our own. Our online 

safety topic has created really thoughtful discussion and 

we have developed our 

skills of listening to the 

opinions of others.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Class 4 Bucehayes News 

Bucehayes started the week sharing a traditional 

Rosh Hashanah (Jewish New Year) treat of apple 

and honey challah (a sweet bread).  They are look-

ing forward to our DT topic of designing and making 

their own bread.  We have started work on a formal 

letter persuading someone/a company to take ac-

tion on the environment.  We have enjoyed draw-

ing spirals in Art, rhythm grids in music and our Span-

ish lessons are going really well.  The class have led 

on the Jeans for Genes day with a few presenting in 

assembly and lots keen to help make keychains and 

bracelets to sell in their lunchtimes. Don't forget to 

ask your children to log onto seesaw where there are 

photos and videos of some of our lessons. 

Timestables Rockstars for highest number of minutes played in the week. 

1st Silvia  

2nd Millie 

3rd Thomas  

Next week looking at the most improved speed in studio. 
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